
         
 

 

 

         20 June 2025 

 

Dear Learner / Parent and Carer 

 

END OF YEAR ARRANGEMENTS 

 

As we approach the end of term, we would like to inform you of the following key dates: 

 

Friday 27th June – Inset Day – the college is closed to all learners.  

Friday 4th July – Last day in college for Year 12 

Saturday 5th July – Open Day – some learners will be supporting departments between 10am – 2pm.  

Monday 7th July – Friday 18th July – Year 12 Work Experience. Learners are not expected in college 

during this time.  

Thursday 14th August – exam results will be issued by email to those that have sat an external exam 

this summer. There is no need to come in to collect results.  

Thursday 21st August – Year 12 Level 2 results (English and Maths GCSE). Results can be collected 

from 8.30am.  

 

A communication regarding the collection of exam results will follow in due course.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Gloria Gold 

Deputy Headteacher - Pastoral  


